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Woestern Dakota Tech
LED Sign Project
Statement of Purpose

Western Dakota Tech proposes replacing its current marquee sign with a LED sign in the same location.
The project would entail using the existing sign pole and replacing the upper message center.

The sign is located at the intersection of East Highway 44 and Mickelson Drive, the main entrance to the
WDT campus. The LED message center would be used to communicate messages about upcoming WDT
events and other WDT information. The message center also would be used to communicate community
messages on behalf of the Rapid City Area Chamber of Commerce and the Visitor and Convention
Center.

We appreciate the City of Rapid City’s consideration of this request, and we respectfully ask for
approval.

Far additional information, please contact:

Steve Buchholz

Marketing Director
Western Dakota Tech

(605) 718-2436
stephen.buchholz@wdt.edu
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